
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

minister@mos.gov.pl     info@mos.gov.pl 

(in subject) 
Protest against activity of General Direction of the Enviromental Protection  

 (Generalnej Dyrekcji Ochrony Środowiska) 
 

 
 

(in the body letter please paste)  

I definitely disapprove and I’m against such scandalous actions  of General Direction of the 
Environmental Protection  in Poland related to the issue of building the power line in Kamionki.  

I do want you to stop the construction works. 
 I do support the idea by the technology of underground cable or moving the route line 

 at least 800m from homes in Kamionki, Daszewice, Borowiec, Skrzynki. 
 
 

(Name and Surname) 
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